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30 June 2011 
 
ASX Statement / Media Release 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Resignation of joint Company Secretary 
 
The Directors of Becton Property Group Limited (“Becton”) wish to announce that Mr 
Jason Vanderzalm, formerly the Group CFO, has resigned from the position of Company 
Secretary of Becton which he held jointly with Mr Giovanni Ciardulli. 
 
Mr Ciardulli, will continue in his role as Company Secretary, Group General Counsel and 
Group Tax Manager. 
 
We take this opportunity to thank Jason for all of his endeavours throughout his tenure as 
Company Secretary of Becton.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

-Ends- 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For additional information contact:  
 
MEDIA ENQUIRIES 
Miche Paterson 
Kreab Gavin Anderson 
03 9659 3000 | 0400 353 762 

INVESTOR ENQUIRIES 
Monika Lancucki 
Becton Property Group 
03 9832 9014 I 0413 440 126 

 
 
 
 
 


